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Hi Everyone, 
 

I hope you had a lovely long weekend. A big thank you 
to the students and staff who represented our school 
at the ANZAC Day March on Friday. Thanks also to the 
parents who were able to attend the School ANZAC 
Service on Thursday. I was very proud of our students 
who did a great job showing respect during this 
solemn and important occasion.  
 

 
 

Guidance Officer Week 
This week we celebrate Guidance Officer Week. I'd 
like to take this opportunity to thank Jovey, our 
Guidance Officer, for the wonderful work which she 
has been doing in our school.  Jovey's calm presence 
has been very much appreciated by parents, students 
and staff, so please take the time on Wednesday to 
thank Jovey for all that she does for us! 

 

. 
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Monday 28th April  

>2:30pm Parade 

Tuesday 29th April   

 

Wednesday 30th April 

>2:00pm-3:00pm School Sports Training 

Thursday 1st May  

>3:15pm P&C Meeting  

Friday 2nd May   

 

Monday 5th May 

>Labour Day Public Holiday  

Tuesday 6th May   

 

Wednesday 7th May 

>2:00pm-3:00pm School Sports Training  

Thursday 8th May  

 

Friday 9th May 

>Indigenous School Hearing Review Date 

Friday 16th May 

>Interschool Sport – Yr5/6 

Friday 27th June 

>Last Day Term 2 

Monday 14th July 

>Term 3 Starts 

Thursday 16th October 

>School Photo Day 
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School Sport 
This week, our Year 5/6 students will begin training 
for football and netball which are our interschool 
sports this term. We are lucky enough to have two 
members of the Capras Football team come to our 
school on Wednesday afternoons from 2-3pm to work 
with the students who have chosen football as their 
sport. We will also have Miss Ruddick, an experienced 
netball coach, working with the students who have 
chosen netball as their sport at the same time. The 
Year 5/6 students from Port Curtis Road will also be 
attending these coaching sessions as we will be 
fielding a combined team for both sports this year. 
Our first game of interschool sport will be Friday, 16th 
May. Permission forms for these sports will be in next 
week’s newsletter. 
 

 

 

Senior Shirts 
The Year Six students were very excited to have their 
senior shirts arrive at school at the end of last term. If 
your child is in Year Six, and you would like to 
purchase a senior shirt, they are available at the 
school office for $30. 

Attendance 
Our school attendance rate is currently sitting on 
89.3% which is an excellent improvement on last year. 
This term we are aiming to push this above the 90% 
mark. You can see from the infographic below that 
Friday continues to be the day when we have the 
most absences. Students who are able to attend for all 
five days in a week are rewarded at parade the 
following week.  Congratulations to Landen, Seth, 
Eleanor, Victoria, Samuel, Athena, Ajay, Dominic, 
Piper, Harlii, Nirvana, Charlotte, Valentine, Gwen, 
Connor, Phoebe, Easton, Keearly, Xavier, Alyxxis, 
Ehlyjah, Willow, Jaymie, Oliver, Abby, Anayah, Jordyn, 
Jordyn, Caleb, Dante, Caleb, Chase, Reagan, Harmony, 
Fayth and Shakoby who attended for the three days 
last week! 

Safety Lights 
Flashing lights now active at Depot Hill State School 
Last term flashing light school zone signs were 
installed on O’Connell Street. Depot Hill State School 
was nominated to receive 
these new signs as part of 
a Queensland 
Government commitment 
to improve school road 
safety.   
 
You will notice that the 
new signs look similar to 
standard school zone 
signs with the addition of 
a red flashing ring around 
the speed limit as well as 
two flashing yellow lights 
at the top of the sign. The 
installation of flashing 
light school zone signs is 
proven to improve 
visibility of school zones, 
serving as an active 
reminder for motorists to 
slow down.  
So next time you’re 
dropping off or picking up 
your child, keep an eye 
out for the new signs and 
make sure you stick to the 
signed speed limit. 
 

Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 
If you've sold Cadbury chocolates as part of our 
fundraiser, please return any collected money to the 
office as soon as possible. Thank you for your support! 

 

 



Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday, Ezra! Wishing you an unforgettable 

celebration filled with laughter, loved ones and 

amazing memories! May your special day be as 

awesome as you are! 

 
 

Have a great week! 

Mrs Elizabeth Jacobson  

Principal  
 

PBL 

DEPOT HILL STATE SCHOOL RULES 

BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE A LEARNER 

 
 

PBL FOCUS FOR THE WEEK:  

BE SAFE  
 by using the High 5 strategy to problem solve 

 

PARADE AWARDS 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



STUDENT ABSENCES 

If your child is or will be away, please contact the 
school to give a reason for the absence. 

 
 

The school now has a dedicated number for 
absences.  Parents can phone 49 307 999 at any time 

to inform the school of their child/ren absences.   
 

Missing 1 day a fortnight = 
 Missing more than a year of learning over 12 years! 
 

UPDATE YOUR DETAILS 

If you have recently moved, changed phone numbers 
or need to update emergency contact details or 
medical conditions, please update your details with 
the school as soon as possible. 

 
P & C NEWS 

The next P & C Meeting will be held this Thursday the 
1st of May at 3:15pm in the Community Hub.  
 
Join us in building a strong school community! Your 
support means the world to our students and staff. 
We invite you to attend our upcoming events and 
meetings to stay connected. For more information, 
please contact the school office. Let's work together 
to create a positive and supportive environment for 
everyone!  

 

[FACEBOOK 

To keep up to date with the latest news and 
reminders and to see additional photos, please like us 
on Facebook.  

 
 COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

  
 

 



 
 

 


